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Upcoming vaccine pop-up clinics 
  

LĪHUʻE – Mobile COVID-19 vaccine clinics are scheduled in neighborhoods around Kaua‘i. 

The mobile clinics offer initial doses and booster doses of the Moderna and Pfizer vaccines. Walk 

ins are welcome and no appointments are needed. Minors must be accompanied by a parent or 

guardian.  

This Saturday morning, Feb. 26, Hoola Lahui will hold clinics at the Kekaha Neighborhood Center 

and Isenberg Park in Lihue from 9 to 11 a.m., open to ages 5 and older.  

On Thursday afternoon, Mar. 3, the mobile hospital van will hold a vaccine clinic at the Hanalei 

Neighborhood Center from 3 to 5 p.m., open to ages 12 and older. The mobile hospital van is a 

partnership between the County of Kaua‘i, Hawaii Health Systems Corporation, and Wilcox Health. 

On Saturday, Mar. 5, Hoola Lahui will open their community clinics located inside KVMH in 

Waimea and behind Mahelona hospital in Kapa‘a from 9-11 a.m. to ages 5+ 

On Thursday, Mar. 10, the mobile hospital van will be at the Kalaheo Neighborhood Center from 

3-5 p.m. open to ages 12+. On Thursday, Mar. 17, the mobile hospital van will be at the Kapa‘a 

Neighborhood Center from 3-5 p.m. open to ages 12+.  

Pfizer boosters are available for people ages 12 and older five months or longer after the last 

dose. Moderna boosters are available for people ages 18 and older five months or longer after the last 

dose. 



For a full list of pharmacies, clinics, and hospitals where you can get a vaccine seven days a 

week, visit http://www.kauai.gov/vaccine. 
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